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RE:   BILAMBIL Quarry 

Survey was conducted by Sue Davis (Consultant Arc) and myself on the 19-10-09 

This assessment aims to find significance of the sites to the Aboriginal people and what if 

any impacts of these sites occur.  

The property was located behind of Urluip Road & Bilambil Road in the Village of  

Bilambil. 

The property has been extensively disturbed through bulldozing clearing operations.  

Due to removal of all original soil we concur that there are no aboriginal sites on the 

Quarry site. 

If there were any traditional sites in these locations would have been disturbed through 

changes made by early settlers and more recently, by Quarrying operations. 
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